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A Message From Our CEO

Hello Everyone,

As you can imagine, the past few weeks have been extremely busy as we're beginning to transition
from a construction mindset to operational. We've taken on new programs, have begun to move into
our new headquarters (HQ), and have hired a lot of new staff in recent weeks. It's an exciting time
for Homefull, but I know that winter is near and that many of our clients will face difficult times
without our support. Let's please remember to be there for them when they need us most and may
be struggling.

You'll be hearing about holiday plans soon, such as Adopt a Family and other events, so please be
looking for that and assist the development team when and where needed.

I look forward to seeing all of you at HQ in a few weeks!

Thank you for all you do!

Tina
Tina M. Patterson
CEO

HR Updates

Reminders

All Staff Meeting: Please remember that we are having our
end-of-year All Staff meeting at our new headquarters on
Tuesday, November 19th. You'll be receiving more details
soon!

Benefit Renewals: As we near the end of the year, we are
preparing for benefit renewals. We'll have an update on any

changes, including cost updates, at our annual All Staff meeting on 11/19. Open enrollment
will occur shortly after that in order for staff to make any necessary changes for the 1st of the
year. 

Paycor to ADP Transition: We hope we got your attention…as mentioned in last month’s
newsletter, Homefull is transitioning from using Paycor for HR, payroll, timeclocks, and other
functions, and will be moving to ADP. Currently, we are working with Paycor and ADP to
move our records into ADP to ensure a smooth transition as possible. As we move further
along in our transition behind the scenes, we wanted to give everyone more detail on the
timeline…. We are aiming for this changeover to occur at the end of this calendar year. You
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will continue using Paycor as is until December 15th. Starting December 16th, you will begin
clocking in/out via ADP. This is because Dec 16th -31st is the first pay period that we’ll be
paid out of from ADP after January 1st. We will schedule training for all users and specific
training for managers in the near future so stay tuned for that very important info! 

401K Annual Notices: These will be released in November and you will receive a notice
when they're available on the employee portal and/or in Dropbox.

Staff Shout Outs

Thank you to everyone who helped with the
move out of Dryden and into the new
building - Chandler, Tyler A., Willie, Brian,,
Brandon, Roddy, Mikayla, and Shawn.
There's light at the end of the tunnel!

​Next Homefull Holidays

Thanksgiving - Thursday and Friday, 11/29 & 29
PQI Day off - TBD

​Tech Reminder and Update

As a reminder, please send an email to
support@homefull.org when you encounter a tech issue.
You will get a response from either an Incito Solutions staff
member, Tina Weaver or Theresa for assistance.

Great news! Incito has hired a replacement for our open IT
Associate. His name is Josh Flannery and he started this
week with a lot on his plate with the new building! Welcome
Josh 2.0.

 

Construction Updates

One Step Completed...A Few More To Go

We are excited to announce that some of our administrative team has moved into the new
offices on the 16 acre site. Better known as "HQ" we received occupancy for the office space
late last month and will be moving staff into their new spaces in waves so we aren't too
overwhelmed and our support vendors can manage the traffic.

Construction on the grocery continues as we're completing the installation and start up of all
the refrigeration cases. Display shelving and racks are arriving, and we're working through all
the operational "dominoes" that must occur in order to open. It will be a very busy place over
the next few weeks.

We have our management staff hired, will bring on the remaining staff in the coming weeks,
and we anticipate a soft opening sometime the first week of December. We hope to see all of
you shopping when that happens!
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Annie's Space Employee Break Area Theresa's New Digs

Staff Changes

Welcome and Goodbye To the Following
Employees!

Comings: New Hires - Joseph Moliterno, Sam
Kennedy, Eric Dudley, Teona Noble, Betty Coleman,
Harvey Weaver, Myah Coffey, Maria Lester, Tom
Ruff, Rachel Chrisman, Shonda Morales, Braimah
Adudulai, Angela Ackerman, Sara Grundy, Tynesia

Blount, Donya Kinley, Lavon Johnson, Melissa Finley, and Tori Jones

Goings: Hope York, Darcy Martin and Keith Hudson

DEI Monthly Focus

Purpose of the DE&I Section

This section is intended to communicate the different
observances that occur during the month, but it is not
an all inclusive list. If you would like for the DE&I team
to include something for a given month, please reach
out to Lee Wagner the month prior.

National Adoption Month
American Diabetes Month
Bereaved Siblings Month, Worldwide
Diabetic Eye Disease Month
National Epilepsy Awareness Month
Eye Donation Month
Veterans Day (November 11th)
National Family Caregivers Month
Lung Cancer Awareness Month
National Marrow Awareness Month
National Native-American Heritage Month
National Runaway Prevention Month
Vegan Month, Worldwide
National Nurse Practitioner Week (November 10th-16th)
National Donor Sabbath (November 15th-17th)
National Hunger And Homeless Awareness Week (November 18th-26th)
Thanksgiving (November 28th)
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Let's Celebrate

11/2 – Brittany Dawson
11/3 – Robert McGormley

11/6 – Matt Dean
11/8 – Willie Lindsey

11/9 – Jenny Crabtree
11/15 – Paige Jackson
11/21 – Betty Coleman

11/22 – Sam Vacca
11/28 – Danielle Lyons
11/29 – Magen Legge

11/30 – Chandler Patterson
11/30 – Lee Wagner

11/15 – Theresa Nolan – 12 years
11/18 – Katie Ryan – 4 years 

    

Homefull | 2621 Dryden Road Suite 302 | Dayton, OH 45439 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

http://www.facebook.com/behomefull
http://www.instagram.com/homefull
https://www.youtube.com/user/BeHomefull/videos
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	Reminders
	Staff Shout Outs
	﻿Next Homefull Holidays
	﻿Tech Reminder and Update
	One Step Completed...A Few More To Go
	Welcome and Goodbye To the Following Employees!

